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August 24, 2012 

  

Bisphenol-A ("BPA") is not contained in ANY product produced by WNA.    

  

Some recent news reports imply that BPA is contained in all products made from polystyrene.    

  

That is inaccurate.    

  

All plastic resins used by WNA are FDA approved and do NOT contain BPA.  

  

Thank you for your consideration of WNA products.   

  

Sincerely,   

  

WNA’s Marketing Department  

 


